Agenda Item for Full Council 13" May 2024

Funding Readibus for 2024-25

Readibus has provided a monthly door-to-door bus service to Reading for people with limited
mobility. This has been run on a trial basis, funded jointly by MIGGS and the Council. On average
there were 5.5 passengers per trip. MIGGS has agreed to fund Readibus for a further year, until
March 2025, at a cost of £350. MIGGS have now asked the Parish Council to match this funding.

The Traffic Management, Parking and Pedestrian Safety considered this request at its meeting
on 16™ April and agreed that a resolution in support of further funding of Readibus should be put
to Full Council on 13" May.



